

JENSCETTER!

CABHAA



General Information

Don't forget to join us on our website: www.cabnhaa.org. As the Association continues to grow, we will do our absolute best to keep you posted through e-mails, letters and by updating our web page. The annual dues for the Association is \$25.00.

We're looking forward to seeing you at the 2010 Christmas Gala where we anticipate an even larger gathering of alumni. The tentative dates are scheduled for December 17-19, 2010. More information will be forthcoming. So mark your calendars.

The class of 1970 will be celebrating their 40^{th} years of graduation, the class of 1975 their 35^{th} and the class of 1980 their 30^{th} in the year 2010. As we prepare for the Christmas Gala, we won't forget these milestones.

Election of officers was held at our December 2009 meeting and our new officers are listed on the following page.

We are still soliciting your help for the scholarship fund. You can help with a contribution made out directly to the CABHAA Scholarship fund.

We continue to worship together in church services quarterly. .

Our Food Drive took place this year on November 21, 2009. We distributed to ten families as well as giving gift baskets to the children at the Ronald McDonald House. Thanks to all who donated their time, effort and donations, we were able to make this project successful.



(Pictured): Nathaniel McKnight, Richard Gathers, Virgie B. Green, Joey Washington and Robert Crawford



(Pictured Standing): Richard Gathers, Joey Washington, Nathaniel McKnight, Robert Crawford (Sitting): Director Ronald McDonald House and Virgie Bryant-Green

Upcoming A Past Events

On Saturday March 7, 2009, we held our officers business luncheon at CLW Cafeteria fellowshipping together as we carried on the business of the Association.

We held our raffle on May 5, 2009 and the winners were as follows: 1^{st} place \$150.00 winner was Shauna Grant, 2^{nd} place \$100.00 winner was Kendall Green and 3^{rd} place \$50.00 winner was Roshanda Grant.

Our annual Oyster Roast was held on October 30, 2009 at Washington Park Community Center West Ashley. We saw many of you and enjoyed ourselves immensely.

For all your future events contact Crawford Photos; "We tell the story through photos" weddings, special occasions L individual artwork-framing and matting. Call 843-875-3277.

Prayer Line

Keep our classmate Karyn Hart in your prayers as she goes through surgery.

Prayers and blessings to our classmate Ruth Fabers Rouse as she continues her fight with her illness.

Our prayers go out to Nathaniel McKnight during his surgery and recovery process.

Keep our classmate Alexander Williams in prayer

Let's remember to keep all of our classmates and their families in prayer.

Congratulations

Ralph C. Dawson (66) was a Super Delegate from N.Y. at the 2008 Democratic National Convention, is a partner in a Wall Street Law Firm and he serves on the Democratic National Committee in Washington D. C.

Christopher Booker son of Arthur Bryan (70) received a \$5000.00 L. V. Nauls Scholarship from Sigma Sigma Chapter of Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, Inc. at Texas College in Tyler Texas.

Congratulations to Joey Washington during his Deacon Ordination at Memorial Missionary Baptist Church.

This year marks 110 years of Christian service for the ST. Matthew Church Family. Rev. Clinton Brantley is the Pastor.

Got An Idea?

Send us your ideas, suggestions, birthdays, anniversaries, or items of interest so that we can include them in the upcoming Newsletter.

P. O. Box 532 Ladson, S. C. 29456 (843) 437-0183

All classes with upcoming events please e-mail your information to anyone of the Alumni officers to be place in our next August Newsletter.

Memorials

Brenda Brooks Prioleau sister of Bernice Brooks (80), passed away in Charleston, S. C. on Monday 11-9-09.

Samuel Robert "Sam" Marion brother of Gail Marion (68), passed away in Charleston, S. C. on Wednesday, September 16, 2009.

Harold Stanton, class of 1980, passed away last year.

Anthony Milligan, class of 1980, passed away.

Sharon Flowers Gilliard, class of 1971, mother passed away.

Corine Holmes, class of 1980 passed away.

Alumni Officers

Joseph T. Washington (Joey), President (80)

(fixerish from 1/2011)
Birthdate: 1/1

Theodora Watson, Vice-President (71)
Birthdate: 5/13

Virgie Bryant-Green, Secretary (71) Birthdate: 2/6

Joleitha Solomon, Assistant Secretary (80) Birthdate: 4/5

Richard Gathers, Treasurer (66) Birthdate: 4/20

Nathaniel McKnight, Assist. Treasurer (67)

Birthdate: 8/6

Sharon Coakley, Public Relations (70)

Birthdate: 2/10

Ruth G.Coleman, BMC Chairperson (72)

Birthdate: 3/15

Karyn Hart, Secretary BMC (79) Birthdate: 8/10

Vanessa Goodwin, BMC (75)

Birthdate: 10/18

Robert Crawford, Sr. Chaplin (71)

Birthdate: 2/20

Aublication of Newsletters are done twice a year, July & December